
Letter: A Brush With Kindness
says thank you
To the community,

Habitat for Humanity, A Brush With Kindness in South Lake
Tahoe, would like to thank the following companies who donated
time and materials to our 2015 projects:

• Environmental Inspection and Construction, Inc.
• Lake Tahoe Glass
• Lowe’s Home Improvement (they truly saved the day)
• Meeks Lumber & Hardware in Meyers
• South Tahoe Public Utility District
• Valspar Paint

Thanks to their support, A Brush With Kindness was able to
provide qualified low-income homeowners in our community with
much needed maintenance and repairs.

A Brush With Kindness in South Lake Tahoe provides exterior
home improvements to qualified homeowners who cannot complete
the  work  themselves.  Volunteer  teams  work  to  improve  the
condition of homes by completing necessary painting, yard work
and  minor  exterior  repairs.  We  are  currently  accepting
applications  for  the  2016  summer  projects.  Interested
homeowners that could meet income criteria can contact Norine
Hegy at 530.544.2620 for more information and an application
packet.

Pam Barrett, A Brush With Kindness
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